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8 May 2014 

DEA Ref. No.: 14/16/3/3/3/2/281 

AgriLand Ref No.: 2013_08_0078 

 

Department of Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries 

Private Bag X120 

Pretoria 

0001 

 

Tel: 012-319-7583 

Email: MotseiM@daff.gov.za 

 

Dear Motsei Mothibi 

 

RE: REQUEST FOR COMMENT - EIA PROCESS FOR THE PROPOSED 

BLACKWOOD SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY 

 

The Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Process for the proposed Blackwood 

Solar Energy Facility has reference.   

 

Further to our correspondence dated 1 August 2013 and 24 January 2014 (refer 

to attached record of correspondence), please could you kindly provide me with 

an update regarding the status of our application for the aforementioned project.  

Further, please could you indicate when we can expect to receive comments from 

the Department of Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries (DAFF).   

 

Our client would like to include DAFFs comment in the rezoning application which 

is due to be submitted to DAFF in the forthcoming weeks. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries in this regard. 

 

Kind regards 

 

GABRIELE WOOD 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION & SOCIAL CONSULTANT 

SAVANNAH ENVIRONMENTAL (PTY) LTD  

 

(not signed, sent via email) 


